
CONTACT 

 

KIDS & YOUTH SUNDAY MORNING 
Babies  
There is a Parent Room available for nursing moms and infants at the back of the  
Main Auditorium.  
 

LiƩle Lambs Nursery (children 6 months to age 2) 
Childcare is provided during the service throughout the summer. 
 

Summer Children’s Programming  
¨ Preschool and kindergarten children will sit with their parents and be dismissed  
    for programming aŌer the Children’s Feature.  
¨ Grades 1-6 sit with their parents. AcƟvity & coloring pages are available on the  
    Kids’ CraŌ Carts in the auditorium. 
 

Contact Sheilla for more informaƟon: sheilla@whyteridgebapƟst.ca  
 
Youth 4HG (youth completed gr 5—12)  - No weekly programming unƟl September.  
Youth Kickoff - Friday, September 13 at A Maze in Corn.  
 

Contact Rudy for more informaƟon: rudy@whyteridgebapƟst.ca 
  

EvacuaƟon Procedure 
In the event of an emergency, the Children’s Ministry volunteers have been trained to 
evacuate the children to the fenced area on the west side. Please DO NOT come into 
the Children's Ministry area. Parents are to meet their children at the fenced area.  

For sermon podcasts or informaƟon about upcoming events check: 
www.whyteridgebapƟst.ca 

 

www.Facebook.com/WhyteRidgeBapƟst 
 

WRBC-GUEST network Wi-Fi password: Welcome2405 

2405 McGillivray Blvd., Winnipeg, MB R3Y 1G6 
204-489-3875     office@whyteridgebapƟst.ca      www.whyteridgebapƟst.ca   

Reserved SeaƟng for Users of TranslaƟon Apps - the two front rows on west side of 
auditorium have been reserved for those using language translaƟon devices during the 
service.   

September 1, 2024 



PRAYER TOGETHER 

CommiƩed to Jesus Christ  
 
Welcome 
 
Worship Through Song 
 
Worship Through Giving  
 
Children’s Feature 
 
Scripture Reading - MaƩhew Woelk 
 
Message - CommiƩed to Jesus Christ: An Unwavering Commitment,   
            a Bronze Snake and the Light of the World (John 3:1-15,16-21)  
            - Pastor Bruce Hollins 
 
Lord’s Supper 
 
Closing 
 
 
Next Week:  Connected to His People - Pastor Doug Friesen 
 
If you would like to have someone pray with you following the service, please  
come to the Fireside Room. A member of our Prayer Team would be happy to  
meet with you. 
 
Fragrance Free Space 
Please help us to accommodate those who are chemically sensiƟve to fragrances  
and other scented products. Let’s be mindful of this in our personal use of scented  
products. 

Families of the Week: Amaka & Chiazor Chukwulobe, Trevor & PaƩy Clark,  
Sharon Clark, Jackie Collins, Alexis Cooper, ChrisƟna Cooper, Greg & Erika Cooper 
 
MBA Ministry of the Week:  Temple BapƟst, Swan River, MB: Wally (Marney)  
Pohlmann, TransiƟonal Pastor 
 
Visit our online Prayer Wall:  www.WhyteRidgeBapƟst.ca/Prayer-Wall 
 

 

WORSHIP TOGETHER 

Young Adults meet on Monday nights, 7:00 pm. Contact Pastor Rudy for updates: 
rudy@whyteridgebapƟst.ca 

WRBC CONNECTING POINTS 

Solid Grounds Cafe - Meet a friend for coffee in the church foyer during office hours. 
(Tuesday – Friday, 9:00 am – 4:00 pm) 

ConnecƟng Points Brochure (Fall 2024) available today at the Welcome Centre!  
Check out all the upcoming WRBC ministries and acƟviƟes this fall (Sept – Dec) where 
you can connect with others in healthy relaƟonships. Be sure to get yours today! 

Rosewood Service begins again this Thursday, September 5.  Anyone is invited to 
join this vocal  ensemble the first Thursday of every month at 9:30 am at Rosewood 
ReƟrement Home. If you would like to join this group to sing several hymns at the ser-
vice,  meet at Rosewood, 857 Wilkes Avenue at 9:30 am to pracƟce. Contact Lorraine 
Bergmann or office@whyteridgebapƟst.ca  for more informaƟon.  

NEXT SUNDAY 

Kids at the Ridge Kick-off Sunday will be next Sunday, September 8!  Children's 
check-in opens up 15 minutes prior to the 10:30am service start Ɵme.   
 

The Wave (grades 5 & 6) also starts September 8. Children in grade 5 and 6  
aƩend the first porƟon of the service and then are dismissed prior to the sermon for 
their own gathering. (Check-in at the Children’s Ministry counter)  
 
Parents are required to register their children each year to update 
their informaƟon and permissions. Contact Sheilla at  
sheilla@whyteridgebapƟst.ca for more informaƟon.   
 
Kickoff for Youth Ministry is Friday September 13 at A-Maze-in-Corn. Contact 
rudy@whyteridgebapƟst.ca to register and for more informaƟon.  
 

Growing in Grace BBQ (Seniors Group) September 12 - Join us for a BBQ of hamburg-
ers, salad and dessert. Contact Bonnie Tholl  seniors@whyteridgebapƟst.ca  to register 
and for more informaƟon.  

Ministry Fair coming  on Sunday(s) September 15 & 22 following the morning ser-
vice. Check out the ministry tables to see what is happening this fall in our church 
ministries and explore new opportuniƟes to serve and connect with others in our 
church family.  


